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Dear Legislative colleagues 

 

Please oppose  Measure 4 as presently written.  

This legislation is not fair to cities which has sites ready within their urban growth 

boundaries.. The siting as envisioned in SB 4  even with sideboards, goes around 

long standing Oregon land use policy and practice.  The illusory short term gain from 

a land grab near Hillsboro  will enrich a few at the expense of farmland and the many 

Oregonians all over our state insisting on fairness.  

 

Thank you 

John Allcott MD 

Eugene 

541.543.7801  


